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Links with Local History

It has been lovely to work with members of the community this term and
a huge thank you goes to the Local History Group who led a history walk
around the villages last week to support our Key Stage 1 children with
their local history topic 'Houses and Homes'. The children made stops
along the way to visit houses and hear from the people who live there.
The group said how 'delightful, con�dent and well-behaved' our children
are (de�nitely shining in our community!) The Local History Group have also supported other classes,
providing censuses and data from the Victorian era, and maps and resources about the railways. We
are looking forward to continuing to work with them.

Film Night

Over 60 children enjoyed the �lm night last Friday. They were greeted with popcorn as they arrived at
the 'cinema', snuggled into their cushions as they watched the �lm and then enjoyed hot dogs in the
spring sunshine. A huge thank you to our fabulous staff at 'Club' and to the amazing parents who
came to set up the screen and support our children. I think all would agree it was a fun and successful
night.
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Our School Vision Workshops

 
Over that last two weeks each class has had a visit from Reverend Anne
to work on the new vision. They explored Bible verses and what it means
to:

"Shine among them like stars lighting up the sky.”
Each class took one part of our vision to work on in depth.
Our hall now has our vision clearly on view and we hope your book marks are being put to good use.

Chrome Books

It has been lovely to see how far the school has progressed with
technology recently. In addition to our interactive boards and new
laptops funded by the Henry Edmund Trust, we have also been lucky
enough to have receive funding (thanks to the support of Mr Jones)
for a set of Chrome books. As Stokesley School use Chrome books
regularly, this will be great for our children who will be learning to use
different platforms. Again a huge thank you from us all.

Code Club

The after school Code Club have been working hard and making a game. Have a go by clicking the
shark to move left and right and get him to eat the �sh and not the rubbish! Keep the sharks
healthy!https://scratch.mit.edu/projects/668980842

https://scratch.mit.edu/proj… scratch.mit.edu

Darwin's Delights in Year 6

Children in year 6 have made collages of animals that are found in The Galápagos Islands. They
sketched their design and chose materials to complete the collage. Some children have also helped
design a new display in the classroom and have been helping to create it.
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Brilliant Band

The school had a treat this morning when the school's Jazz and Rock
Band (named The Best Band Ever) performed for them. They have
worked hard with Mr Bone on Wednesday nights to rehearse their
performance to a fantastic standard. Brilliant wind and guitars from Isla,
Alaia, Scott, Orla, Sophia, Tilly and Tilly; special solos by Florence, and
Gabriel on vocals had the school clapping along and tapping their feet.
Amazing! At the end Isla was presented with her Grade 4 certi�cate too. Well done everyone.

A letter from our SENCO Miss Atkinson

Dear parents/carers,
 
I would like to invite you to a Special Educational Needs (SEN) drop-in session. This is an opportunity
where you can come and talk to me about any concerns you may have about your child. We will be
able to chat 1:1 outside of a formal meeting. I also invite any parents who would like to raise any SEN
concerns which they haven't already highlighted with myself or their class teacher.
 
The �rst drop-in session will be on Thursday 12th May from 3:15pm - 5:00pm. Please contact the
school o�ce by phone or email to book an appointment slot. Please inform the o�ce if you would like
it to be a face-to-face meeting or a phone call and I will be in touch with a con�rmed time.
 
I would also like to make you aware of SENDIASS which is a support service for parents and carers in
North Yorkshire. Here is their website:
 
http://sendiassnorthyorkshire.co.uk/
 
Thank you,
Miss H Atkinson
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Spring is in the air?

Children in Reception and Years 1 and 2 have been out spotting signs of
spring over the last couple of weeks. Key stage one have been focussing
on observational skills and Reception have been exploring the season of
Spring, looking for new life in nature and painting a Spring picture
through poetry. What a surprise we all had when we woke to the
daffodils being covered in snow! What a difference a week makes!

Easter Fun in school and Club and our PTA

Our wonderful PTA (a group of friend and parents of the school) have organised a 'Virtual Balloon
Race' to raise money for school funds. All the information is below: please do buy a balloon or two and
spread this far and wide to all of your friends, family and neighbours. As restrictions lift, keep an eye
out for more exciting events to bring our school and community together and raise money for our
school. If you would like to get involved in this friendly group do get in touch.
 
Next Thursday, 'Club' is offering an 'eggciting' Easter themed evening of fun- see below for details.
 
As you know children are invited to decorate an egg and bring it in on Friday. Prizes for all entries!
 
Finally, children can also bring 50p next Friday to guess the number of eggs in this jar... kindly donated
by the Coop. The closest wins the eggcelent eggs!

https://s.smore.com/u/63d9/26073ed547e9338e868a79d997ff5c77.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/7746/bff382092e8bc879e13c3ca55b4f7d02.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/def3/bc2b111bae00433676355cfff3cdb175.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/f1e7/8e417eadab15c99ad51fe9b9a9ee7269.jpeg








Parent Forum

Many thanks to those parents who attended the parents' forum on
Wednesday night. For those who were unable to attend the PowerPoint
is attached below and minutes will be sent out in due course. There was
some useful discussion both during the meeting and afterwards with

Easter Service

The School's Easter Service will once again be held at St Augustine's Church at 11am on Wednesday
which you are welcome to attend. At the end of the service, Reverend Anne will be presenting prizes for
the Barn Owl Competition. Judith Glover, who organised the competition has put the work on display
and will be in church on Wednesday from 10.00am to allow any parents who wish to view the
children's work to do so.
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those who could attend in person and following this I wanted to clarify a few points from the
PowerPoint:
 

'Shine interventions' are simply short, sharp lessons from Y2-6 that are aimed at �lling in very
speci�c gaps that have been identi�ed through assessment. It is good practice in all schools to
identify these gaps quickly and consolidate the learning effectively. If your child does mention
they have these sessions this is not a concern, there are many reasons why a child may have this
gap, for example they may have been ill when it was taught. Parents will always be informed if
there is a concern, if 'Shine' did not work or if there was extra support parents could be providing
at home.
Although 'Pupil Progress meetings' sound very formal, again this is good practice in schools and
an opportunity for class teachers to meet with the headteacher to discuss the progress of the
class. This allows teachers to plan for the needs of those very few children who need extra
support or challenge and again, parents will be informed if there is a concern.
We continue to have an 'open door' policy but we do accept that sometimes it is di�cult to 'grab' a
teacher at the end of the day. Please do continue to use Seesaw: teachers will make every effort
to meet you at the end of the day when the class have been released if you let them know you
wish to speak to them .
Now that things are getting 'back to normal' and we can be more de�nite about dates etc we will
strive to give you enough notice of upcoming events. We are currently updating our website and
will ensure this is up to date with dates when it goes live shortly.

Activities over the Easter Break and Beyond
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